
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                      5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As we enter the festive season, here are some important points for you to note: 
 
Christmas Draw 
Draw cards have gone home this week for our annual Christmas 
Draw. We have a fabulous hamper worth €200 and three vouchers 
up for grabs! There is also a promoter’s prize of €20. We appreciate 
your continued support of the school.  
 
 
Save the Homeless Appeal  
Anyone who wishes to donate items for homeless people in Dundalk can do so by leaving them into the 
school by Wednesday 13th December. It would be fantastic if each child in the school brought in one item 
from the list already sent home to parents. 
 
Christmas Confession 
Third-Sixth Class will attend confession in the Holy Redeemer Church at 11.15am on Wednesday 13th       
December. 
 
Carol Singing on Earl Street 
Boys from Fourth and Fifth Class will be carol singing at some stage during the week beginning Monday 
18th December. They will have a donation bucket, so if you’re around the town go along to support them 
on Earl Street. We will let you know the date and time as soon as it’s been confirmed. 
 
Christmas Productions 
This year there will be three Christmas Shows as follows: 
 
Thursday 14th December @ 9.30am: Junior  Classes (Junior  & Senior  Infants, First & Second Class) 
Friday 15th December @ 9.30am: Senior  Classes (Third, Four th, Fifth Class & Sixth Class) 
Friday 15th December @ 1.30pm: Orchard Classes (Class 1 and 2) 
 
N.B. If parents of pupils in Class 1 and 2 wish to take their son/s home after the Christmas Show please let 
the class teacher know so we can inform school transport in advance) 
 
Festive Craft Workshop 
HSCL Coordinator, Niall McArdle, has organised a Christmas Wall Art Class for parents on Monday 18th 
December from 9.30am-12.30pm. This class is free and festive refreshments will be served on the 
day. Please contact Niall to reserve your place as numbers as limited. 
 
Santa’s Grotto 
Our Parents’ Association have organised for all pupils to attend Santa’s Grotto in the school on Thursday 
21st December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michelle Murray 
Principal 
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